
 
 
 
 
 

The Pavilion, Broomhall Lane, Sunningdale, SL5 0QS 
 01344 874268 

Email:  info@sunningdaleparish.org.uk 
www.sunningdale-pc.org.uk 

Clerk:  Ruth Davies 
25th August 2020 

Adam Jackson 
Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead 
Town Hall, St Ives Road 
Maidenhead, Berks SL6 1RF 
 
Dear Adam,   
 
20/01676 - Pennington Church Road Sunningdale Ascot SL5 0NJ  

New side boundary treatment and alterations to the existing side boundary fence; 

 

 
19/02602       20/01676 

 

1. The Parish Council would request the Tree Team confirm that the proposed foundations for new sections of the 

fence, especially Section A, do not interfere with the RPA of the Yew tree in the adjoining Firs property. 

 

2. Whilst there is no mention in the Design & Access statement about the impact on existing trees and neither is 

there an accompanying arboricultural report the plans do show 5 trees within 50cms and 1m of Section A which 

is a proposed new fence complete with new foundations.  

 

There is a reference to this on the hand drawn plans shown below.  

 

The remaining 4 trees within Section B would presumably not be affected as the intention is to just add a trellis 

on top of Section B fencing, rather than replace it.  

 

We would request that the Tree Team also review any impact these foundations might have on these trees. 

 

http://www.sunningdale-pc.org.uk/


 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Michael Burn and Yvonne Jacklin 
Co-Chairs of Planning 
 
 
 


